
  

 

Notice requiring further information  

To: Drumcastle Limited 
43 Lockview Road 

Belfast 

BT9 6FJ 
 
Application number: PAN-016095 
 

Natural Resources Wales, in exercise of its powers under paragraph 4 of Part 1 
of Schedule 5 of the above Regulations, requires you to provide the information 
detailed in the attached schedule. The information is required in order to 
determine your application for a permit variation, received on 19 November 
2021. The information requested should be sent to the following address by 13 
May 2022. 
 
 
Information should be sent to:  
 
Permitting Service 
Natural Resources Wales 
Cambria House 
29 Newport Road 
Cardiff  
CF24 0TP 
 

 
 

Name Date 

Paul Williams 08/04/2022 

Authorised on behalf of Natural Resources Wales 

 

 

Notice of request for more information 

Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) 
Regulations 2016 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Schedule 
 
Odour Assessment  
 
The following points: 

 

1. Please provide the justification for the odour benchmark used in the 
assessment. [with reference to waste codes which may have more offensive 
odour characteristics]. 
 

2. Please provide a justification for the areas where the predicted impact exceeds 
the 3 OUE/m3 benchmark as outlined in paragraph 3.5 of the submitted report in 
line with H4. 
 

3. The consultant should consider the impact that cold air drainage (katabatic) 
flow could potentially have on the predicted emissions from the installation. 

 

4. Please provide a detailed justification for the assumed odour concentration of 
1,000 OUE/m3 used in the assessment. This should include any relevant 
data/manufacturers specifications. 
 

5. Please provide all modelling files. [The report has stated that 5 years’ worth of 
observed meteorological data from Cardiff airport (2016-2020) has been used. 
Modelling files covering all of the years have not been provided.]  
 

6. Please submit a sensitivity analysis to determine the degree of uncertainty in 
modelled predictions associated with differences between meteorological data 
locations. [Due to the significant topographical differences between the site 
location and meteorological station location, the meteorological data used is 
unlikely to be representative of local conditions. In the absence of suitable 
observed meteorological data, high quality numerical weather prediction (NWP) 
data may be used, e.g., Met Office NWP data with a horizontal resolution of 1.5 
km extracted at the proposed site location.] 

 

 
 
 
End of Schedule 


